==============================
COMMUNITY BOARD 8 MANHATTAN
==============================
Subject: Unscheduled Water Shutdown on E. 66 Street between 2nd Avenue & 3rd Avenue, Manhattan
 
Good evening All,
 
FYI: Just in case you receive any calls regarding this location.
 
DEP Manhattan Water Maintenance made an unscheduled water shutdown on 12” main at E. 66 St. between 2nd Avenue & 3rd Avenue,
due to street leak coming from underneath steel plates belonging to contractor MII.
 
Two hydrants and 175 (approximately) Consumers affected by water shutdown. DEP Manhattan Repairs is in route and Con Edison was also called to location to removed steel plates.
 
Humberto Galarza | Manhattan Coordinator | NYC Environmental Protection
Bureau of Communications & Intergovernmental Affairs
(O) 718-595-3504 | (F) 3477 | hgalarza@dep.nyc.gov
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